
NEWSLETTER 15 APRIL, NOPHO NOBOS 2021 

VIRTUAL TRONDHEIM 7 – 11 MAY 
 

Dear nurses, doctors, researchers, speakers and participants in NOPHO NOBOS 2021! 
 
The time goes really fast when organizing the annual meeting while at the same time 
running clinical work, participate in digital meetings, help organize the new IT-solution at 
the hospital, do the housekeeping at home, while the snow is falling down in Trondheim. 
And not forget the Virus going on…  
 
BUT: Today the sun is shining, the preparations with the meeting are doing great progress 
thanks to all of YOU who join as speakers, chairs, collaborators, and giving a helping hand 
with everything! THANKS A LOT! And it really gives a boost when mailing with all the 
enthusiastic speakers and other helpers from around the world!   
 
Fortunately, all guest lecturers, and some more, that we planned last year have accepted to 
join this year, so we can run the conference as planned, except that we have to do it 
without meeting each other physically, which is very sad! Maybe we can have a social 
meeting later on in Trondheim when everything is back to normal again.  
 
Our main topics are genetic predisposition including ethical issues, the concept of CAR-T 
treatment, hunting cancer-targets, late-effects, and end-of-life care; all topics which we find 
very relevant in daily patient care.  
 
Organizing a virtual conference for the first time is challenging, but with good help from 
Kongress & Kultur, our organizing company, we hope that everything will go without too 
much trouble down the road.  
 
The digital platform will unfortunately not allow participants to talk during the sessions, but 
in the Q&A parts, you will all be able to comment and ask through the chat function as much 
as you want, and your questions will be read out loud and hopefully answered as best as 
possible.  
 
 So, again, welcome to Virtual Trondheim and let’s go  

Together for cure and care in childhood cancer again and again! 
 
 
 
Ann-Karin and Bendik 


